
Adherence to Minimum Operating Schedule Exhibit 
 

 Pursuant to a Request for Silence STA (File No. 0000180201), KVHC-LD was silent 
from January 14, 2022 to February 15, 2022 (31 days).  As noted in the STA, KVHC-LD was 
taken off the air as its new antenna was showing major reflected power.  The antenna was 
removed and transported for testing. 
 
 During this time, KVHC-LD took the opportunity to move its transmitter and equipment 
from its previous licensed site to the CP site (now licensed site) to minimize the time the station 
would be off the air. 
 
 After encountering delays with the tower crew’s availability due to COVID, the station 
returned to air on February 15, 2022. 


